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Rosenberg Corey

From: Schatz Office <schatzoffice@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:35 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A

I am a landlord in Jackson County, I only have one rental and I am a single mom with a second home I rent out. 
 
This would not only jeopardize the safety and welfare of myself and my child, but it would also be very hard on 
me if I had to pay to re-home a tenant who was vandalizing my home, got into criminal activity and was 
convicted, or threatened me, etc. 
 
Please do not allow this to bill to pass.  
 
Thank you. 
A.Preshaw 


